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Looking Forward to 2023 
The Calico Rock Museum & Visitor Center will reopen for the 2023 tourist season on Tuesday, 
February 14. During the first week of February, the Center staff will be onsite refreshing 
exhibits and getting everything in order for new season. Our staff will also participate in an 
Engagement Staff Summit for professional development. 
 
We have a lot of activities and events planned for this year. 
 
Main Street Projects 
We are continuing to work on The Marketplace building next door to the Printing Press Café. 
The project includes painting, new lighting, roof repairs, and work on the façade. The façade 
will include a new paint job and new exterior windows. We also plan to refurbish the façade on 
the Bluff City Bank Building, which is being rented to Cooper’s Antiques for an expansion of 
their store.  
 
Within the next few months, Riverside Pizza will be relocating to their new building and we will 
be looking to rent this location to a new business. Additionally, we are planning to work on the 
Enterprise Center in the second story of The Marketplace building and the new parking and 
green space behind Main Street. 
 
 
 
As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve you. We are honored to work with you to 
serve our community and county.  Happy New Year! 
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